CPC2023-0720
Attachment 5

Community Association Response

From: MLCA Development <development@mardaloop.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 15, 2023 9:36 AM

To: Horkan, Melanie

Subject: [External] Re: LOC2023-0098-Circulation Package

This Message Is From an External Sender
This message came from outside your crganization.

ATTENTION: Do nct click links or open attachments from external senders unless you are certain it is safe to do so. Please
forward suspicious/concerning email to spam@calgary.ca

Hello Melanie,

| have been in contact with the developer for this project. We are excited to see this project go through as the
developer has built high quality projects in the area and this specific location will be a great addition to Marda Loop.
At this time the MLCA is only making official comments on projects that we receive numerous comments from the
community or that are a large scale developments.

Please feel free to use these comments for the CPC and let me know if you would prefer them in an official letter or if
this will suffice.

Kindly,

Kim Kemper

Director - Planning + Development MLCA
M 403-966-1907

E development@mardaloop.com
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